
Amusement Device Notice March 10, 2021 

Qualified Inspector Directory (QID) Addition to Website 

The Amusement Device Unit has added a Qualified Inspector Directory to 

the “Find an Inspector” page of our website to provide our customers with a 

more localized directory of available qualified inspectors. 

Click the link below to access this new directory. 

Find an Inspector

Approved certifying agencies and/or qualified inspectors who wish to be 

added to the new directory should contact any member of the Tennessee 

Amusement Device Unit and provide the necessary credentials. The directory 

will be reviewed and updated as necessary on or around the first of each 

month. 

The “Find an Inspector” page of our website will continue to provide the 

comprehensive directories of qualified inspectors from each of the three state-

approved certifying agencies’ (ACCT, AIMS, and NAARSO) websites. 

The department’s goal is to verify that all amusement devices can be safely 

operated. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

https://www.tn.gov/workforce/employers/safety---health/regulations-

compliance/regulations---compliance-redirect/amusement-devices.html 

https://www.tn.gov/workforce/employers/safety---health/regulations-compliance/regulations---compliance-redirect/amusement-devices/redirect-amusement-device-unit/find-an-inspector.html
https://www.tn.gov/workforce/employers/safety---health/regulations-compliance/regulations---compliance-redirect/amusement-devices.html
https://www.tn.gov/workforce/employers/safety---health/regulations-compliance/regulations---compliance-redirect/amusement-devices.html


 




